Editor's Comment:

Thank you very much for your submission of revised manuscript entitled “Development and validation
of HPLC method for the determination and quantification of colchicine in Gloriosa superba”
(2019/IRJPAC/46807).

We carefully reviewed your revised manuscript and response to the reviewers' remarks and reached
to a final decision. Our impression is that the above-mentioned manuscript is suitable for publication
in “International Research Journal of Pure and Applied Chemistry”.

In closing, we thank for allowing us to evaluate your manuscript, and we hope to receive other
contributions from your laboratory in the future.
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